
 
Financial Monitoring Unit (FMU 

 
Invitation for Bids 

 
 

IFB No. FMU/F&A/Group Insurance/ 1409 /2020                               

Financial Monitoring Unit (FMU), Government of Pakistan invites sealed bids from the firms registered 
with Tax authorities and who appear on the active taxpayers list of FBR for “Procurement of Services of 
an Insurance company for providing Group Insurance for the Employees of Financial Monitoring Unit 
(FMU)” for a period of three years.  
 
Interested bidders are required to obtain an electronic (soft) copy of the bidding documents upon submission 
of a written application to the address below & upon cash payment of a non-refundable fee of Rs.1,500/- 
(One thousand and five hundred), during office hours after publication of IFB till closing thereof. To obtain 
the soft copy, bidder shall bring a USB flash drive. Bids shall only be accepted from those bidders who 
obtain an electronic copy of the bidding documents after submission of application, along with payment of 
the non-refundable fee. This IFB is uploaded for display on the PPRA and FMU websites 
http://www.ppra.org.pk and http://www.fmu.gov.pk 
  
A Pre-Bid meeting will be held on Monday, 27th April, 2020 at 11:00 am at FMU office or through any 
online platform to be conveyed by FMU in view of COVID-19 preventive measures.  
 
Bid security of not less than 03% (three percent) of the bid price must be accompanied with the bid. Bidders 
have to submit bids for COMPLETE REQUIREMENTS. Late bids will be rejected. Bids submitted without 
signed Bid Form by authorized nominee of the bidder will be rejected. Bid with material deviation, 
exception, objection, conditionality, or reservation will be rejected. Successful bidder shall be required to 
submit Performance Security of no less than 10% (ten percent) of the contract price for the period of 
contract. 
 
Bids must be delivered at the office of the undersigned on or before Monday, 5th May, 2020 at 11 am. 
Bids will be opened at 11:30 AM same day at FMU Office, in the presence of bidders’ representatives who 
choose to attend physically or through any online platform to be conveyed by FMU in view of COVID-19 
preventive measures. 

 
 
 
 

Assistant Director (F&A) 
Financial Monitoring Unit (FMU), Government of Pakistan  

2nd Floor, SBP Main Building, I. I. Chundrgiar Road, Karachi  
Phone: 021-9909-5030 / 9922-1970  
Email: procurement@fmu.gov,pk 


